
  
 

 
Dear Montgomery Council, Estate Planning Council - Birchstone Moore, 
 
Thank you for your donation of canned goods to Bethesda Cares on December 5, 2019, and brought 
to our office by Laura Stone. We rely heavily on in-kind donations like this, which makes a direct 
impact on the quality of our clients' lives. We simply couldn't serve the hundreds of clients that we 
do, without generous gifts like yours. We, and they, appreciate it. 
 
We are dedicated to helping our neighbors who are experiencing homelessness and, in fact, we are 
making great strides toward ending chronic homelessness in our county. Thank you so much for 
helping us reach this formidable, yet achievable goal. 
 
Please know that my door is always open to you if you ever want to stop by.  
 
With gratitude, 
 
John Mendez 
Executive Director  
 
You received no goods or services for this donation, which is tax deductible to the extent permitted 
by law. A registered 501(c)3 nonprofit, Bethesda Cares' tax ID number is 52-1634919. 

  
 

 


